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NJ Tax E-News  10/16/14 
 
The following information has been posted to our website since 9/18/14: 
 
TECHNICAL BULLETINS (TBs) 
 
TB-74   Taxability of Purchases Made by Morticians, Undertakers, and 
Funeral Directors (10/2/14) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tb/tb74.pdf 
 
 
TAX TOPIC BULLETINS (S&Us) 
 
S&U-12   Leases and Rentals (Rev. 8/14) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/sales/su12.pdf 
 
 
CIGARETTE TAX 
 
Minimum Legal Prices on Cigarettes Sold in New Jersey as of October 13, 
2014 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/other_forms/mlpcig.pdf 
 
 
GROSS INCOME TAX 
 
Specifications for Reporting W-2 Information Via Electronic Filing  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/current/nj_efw2.pdf 
 
 
LOCAL PROPERTY TAX 
 
Statistical Data: Updated listings under Coefficients of Deviation, Common 
Level Ranges (Chapter 123), Grantor's Listing, Sales Categorized by 
Property Use or Occupation, and Table of Equalized Valuations 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/statdata.shtml 
  
Statistical Data - Farmland/FEAC:  Updated listings for tax year 2015 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/farmland.shtml 
 
Reference Materials:  New listings of Building Replacement Cost Conversion 
Factors (2005-2014) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/building_replace_cost.shtml 
 
 
MISCELLANEOUS 
 
For a limited time the Division is providing taxpayers who have unpaid tax 
liabilities for 2005 through 2013 an easy way to clear their accounts.  
http://www.njtaxation.org/fall2014 
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TAX CALENDARS 
 
Listings of due dates for New Jersey taxes in 2015 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/njtaxcal15.shtml 
 
 
PUBLIC AUCTIONS 
 
Listings for current Division of Taxation Public Auctions 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/auctions.shtml 
 
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. 
If you have a question about any of the taxes and programs administered by 
the Division of Taxation, click on 
https://www.state.nj.us/treas/taxation/contactus_tyttaxa.shtml to send an 
email. 
 
To view, complete, and print our fill-in forms, Adobe Acrobat Reader 
Version 8.16 or higher is required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). To 
view and print our publications, Adobe Reader Version 4.0 or higher is 
required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). If you do not have Adobe 
Reader installed on your computer, use this link to download a free copy 
now:  http://get.adobe.com/reader/otherversions/ 
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